
Curriculum Focus Upcoming Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class,                            We began learning all about letter C 
for “Community” this week. We introduced types of people who help us and 
places we go in the community. Then we took a walking field trip in our 
neighborhood. We saw our church first, the high school next door, the 
hospital,  towering apartments, houses and a bank! We noticed shapes, colors, 
and said “Hello” to neighbors. This hands-on experience then supported the 
children as they used recycled materials to create their own “community 
model” using paper towel tubes for “tunnels for the cars,” making ramps and 
roads with coffee sleeves and small boxes for “the church and hotels”. 
Outside the children put on their pretend firefighter gear and used their fine 
motor skills to squirt water on the flames of the fence. We can’t wait to visit 
more community helpers in depth each day next week!           ~Mrs. Martin

Queen of All Saints
Preschool Class

September 29, 2023

● Current Project:
        Community

● Focus Concepts
Letter: C
Numbers: 9-13

● Fri, 9/29 Feast of the Archangels
● Mon, 10/2 Guardian Angels Feast Day
● Wed, 10/4, 11:30am Animal Blessing

Carson’s 4th Birthday
● Thu, 10/5 Development Charts Sent
● Mon, 10/9 No School, Columbus Day
● 10/10-13 Parent-Teacher Conferences
● Thur 10/19 Great Shakeout Earthquake drill 
● Mon 10/23 Lisa’s 4th Bday
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